

Prospect PTSA November Newsletter - 2018

1 message

Prospect High School PTSA
Reply-To: Prospect High School PTSA

Mon, Nov 26, 2018 at 7:19 PM

View this email in your browser



Join PTSA Today!

Prospect PTSA

Nov/Dec

Calendar

Prospect PTSA has some great events in store for the remainder of 2018. Join us for our last PTSA Meeting & CPM Parent Night, Grad Night Meeting, learn about the fun events coming up, Holiday Teacher & Staff Appreciation Gift Event, and last but not least, help us grow our Panther Pride.

Grad Night Meeting
Nov. 27th, 7pm
Staff Lounge

PTSA Meeting & CPM
Parent Math Night
Nov. 29 6:30-7:15
& 7-8:15pm
Room 30

Teacher & Staff
Appreciation
Coming soon! December



PTSA General Meeting & CPM Parent

Math Night

Thursday, November 29

6:30-7:15pm General PTSA Meeting in Room 30

If you want to give input this is the night to come! We will be gathering input for our AP Info Night and 8th Grade

Parent night with our Assistant Principal Kiran Grewal, planning our Holiday Staff Appreciation Gift Giving and getting more signatures for our Land for Kids Initiative. Á

PTSA Membership Drive

Help Build the Pride!

Join PTSA Today!

We need your

support to reach

our goal!

Comedy Sportz Night!
Jan. 11th - PHS PAC

PTSA Book Club Feb. 4th, 7pm - PHS Library

Shop Amazon Smile
Shop Lucky's!

7:30-8:30pm CPM Math Night - Math Dept.

Are you confused about how to help your student with the CPM (College Preparatory Math) Curriculum? Then come to the CPM Math Night and learn from our PHS math faculty about what CPM is and what our math faculty is doing to make this math curriculum more effective. The CPM Math Night was well attended last year and parents found this very useful.



PTSA Grad Night Update

Comedy Sportz Night: January 11th - in the PAC

This is a fun night of improv comedy for PHS families and friends.



Flock a Friend: How cool is this? You can send a flock of pink flamingos to land in front yard of family or friends for birthday, anniversary or any special occasion or purchase insurance to keep them from landing on your yard. Order online.

Senior Parents:

VIP Parking Spot and Entrance Line Raffle round 2: Our final few parking spots and 1 VIP
Entrance will be raffled off at the Comedy Sportz
event on January 11th in the PAC. Please get your
raffle tickets online or at the event.

- Grad Night tickets on sale: online and at lunch quad Dec. 10-12th.
- Next Grad Night planning meeting: Tuesday,
 Nov 27th in the Faculty Lounge. Please join us!

Claudine's Wine Experience Event was a Smashing Success!



VIP Parking Lot and Entrance Line Winners! We had an amazing night at Claudine's Wine Experience of Saratoga, which is owned by a Prospect parent! Thank you for the amazing support that made this fundraiser surpass all expectations! We are solidly on target for a fantastic Grad Night for our senior class to celebrate in a safe, drug and alcohol free way together. Thank you to Belinda Michaels for all her hard work, soliciting the awesome silent auction prizes, and making this event the success it was. Thank you to all the silent auction donors and Claudine Rydguist for your fabulous support. The committee would like to congratulate the winners of the VIP Parking Spot and Entrance Line to our Graduation ceremony whose parking spot will be reserved with your name on it and/or you will be on the VIP Entrance line list so may come to the front of the line for early entry. Thank you to the following silent auction donors:

- Dani Woltner, Intero Real Estate
- Jeff Cable Photography
- Jimmy Le
- Loftus Family
- Nasseri Family
- Rachel Collier, Introductory Wine Classes
- Robert Varich
- Sara Dean, Southbay Musical Theater



Holiday Teacher and Staff Appreciation

Educating our kids is so important and I am sure at times can feel thankless so we want to make our teachers feel recognized again this holiday season and need your help to thank each one. We will be putting the final touches on our plan at Thursday's PTSA meeting. Join us to help plan and stay tuned for our gift wrapping night!



PTSA Membership Drive - We Need You!

On behalf of the PTSA, we want to thank all the families that were able to donate to support all of our Prospect students and staff. If your employer, does company matching, please be sure to do that to help our donations grow!

If you haven't had a chance to donate yet, I would like to invite you to join with us to make a difference in the education and quality of life for our Prospect Students. Research and experience shows that students thrive and have more successful outcomes when parents, school staff, students, and the community work together. PTSA brings all these groups together uses our resources and donations to implement them. If you are able please go to the link and donate what you can: https://prospectptsa.org/ptsa-membership-join/ we hope to raise at least \$5,000 more this year so we can continue to support our programs. We also want to support our College and Career Center this year and we need your support. Any amount helps!

Company Matching information can be found here:

https://prospectptsa.org/company-match/

Together we have Prospect Pride! join today! Shveta

Bagade is leading our effort, have any questions?

Contact her at:

membershipdrive@ProspectPTSA.com

PTSA Book Club - Feb 4th, 7pm - PHS Library

Book TBA

Thanks for helping us Build the Pride and we wish you a wonderful holiday season!

Prospect PTSA Team

www.ProspectPTSA.org







Copyright © 2018 Prospect HS Parent Teacher Student Association, All rights reserved. You are likely a parent at Prospect High School and signed up for our list via a communication from us or by attending an event we put on.

Our mailing address is:

Prospect HS Parent Teacher Student Association 18900 Prospect Road Saratoga, CA 95070

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

